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Welcome to the latest issue of RU-NDown News, specifically tailored to 
RU-N staff. Our goal is to provide you with useful information and foster 
communication and collaboration amongst staff.  

 

Friday, March 6, 2020—Staff Appreciation Day Kick Off 
Meet, mingle and enjoy lunch with your colleague. First 100 employees with an 
RUID get lunch for free.  Wear your Rutgers t-shirt to get additional raffle 
tickets for a chance to win prizes during the Annual Staff Appreciation Day!  

 

Wednesday, April 15, 2020—Chat with the Chancellor 
Please join us for a guided discussion with Chancellor Cantor at 2:30 p.m. in 
Robeson 255-257 (Bergen). We will be presenting the Chancellor with the most 
commonly raised topics.  Staff Council was created to be a voice for the staff - 
join us to be heard! 

 

Be sure to check out the RU-N SC website for more events and opportunities.  
 

Did you know? LinkedIn Learning 

Rutgers provides free access to LinkedIn Learning for active 
faculty, staff, and students. LinkedIn Learning offers thousands 
of video tutorials and training resources in leadership, project 
management, graphic design, photography, software 
development, and more.  

For more information, visit:  https://learning.rutgers.edu  

 

 

We R Staff : Sarah Washington, Operations Coordinator,  

 IP&O-Environmental Services 

What is your favorite place to eat in Newark?  
Tops 

Who is your favorite cartoon character? 
Bugs Bunny 

What person, historical or current, inspires you? 
Michelle Obama 

 
 

RU-N Staff Council elections are coming!  
 

We’re recruiting new staff council representatives for  
two-year terms.  

Details to be announced for information sessions in March.  

RU-N Staff Council       
staffcouncil.newark.rutgers.edu  
Email us:  run.down@newark.rutgers.edu  
 

Like us on Facebook! 
RutgersNewarkStaffCouncil  

SUGGESTIONS: To use our  
anonymous suggestion box, click here. 
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